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Dear Chris,
Thank you for your letter dated 25/10/24. Please see our reply below:

I can confirm that Dr Chris Day does not owe any funds to CrowdJustice and there is no
dispute over funds between CrowdJustice and Dr Day, nor has there ever been.

The CrowdJustice model is that we only send funds directly to SRA-regulated law firms or
registered charities and nonprofits. We never send funds directly to individual Case Owners.
This ensures transparency for CrowdJustice Backers when they make a donation to a case.
CrowdJustice has never sent any funds raised on the platform directly to Dr Day. The funds
raised via Dr Day’s CrowdJustice campaigns have always been sent securely to the client
account of the law firms that have represented him.

All the best,

Maeve Storey

Head of CrowdJustice



